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(iv) comply with the obligations provided in article 13 for substances in
Schedule II in regard to prohibition of and restrictions on export and
import;

(v) furnish statistical reports to the Board in accordance with paragraph
4(a) of article 16; and

(vi) adopt measures in accordance with article 22 of the repression of acts
contrary to laws or regulations adopted pursuant to the foregoing
obligations.

(b) A Party having given such notice with regard to a previously uncontrolled
substance added to Schedule Il shall, with respect to that substance:

(i) require licences for manufacture, trade and distribution in accordance
with article 8;

(ii) require medical prescriptions for supply or dispensing in accordance
with article 9;

(iii) comply with the obligations relating to export and import provided in
article 12, except in respect to another Party having given such notice
for the substance in question;

(iv) comply with the obligations of article 13 in regard to prohibition of
and restrictions on export and import;

(v) furnish statistical reports to the Board in accordance with paragraphs
4(a), (c) and (d) of article 16; and

(vi) adopt measures in accordance with article 22 for the repression of acts
contrary to laws or regulations adopted pursuant to the foregoing
obligations.

(c) A Party having given such notice with regard to a previously uncontrolled
substance added to Schedule III shall, with respect to that substance:

(i) require licences for manufacture, trade and distribution in accordance
with article 8;

(ii) require medical prescriptions for supply or dispensing in accordance
with article 9;

(iii) comply with the obligations relating to export provided in article 12,
except in respect to another Party having given such notice for the sub-
stance in question;

(iv) comply with the obligations of article 13 in regard to prohibition of
and restrictions on export and import; and


